
SANTEE HOMETOWN HEROES
HONORARY WALKTHROUGH

MARCH 2025 - JUNE 2025

A B O U T  T H E
P R O G R A M

The City of Santee’s
Hometown Heroes
Banner Program
recognizes City-approved
Santee-affiliated
community members or
residents who have served
or are currently serving in
the United States Armed
Forces. Honor a HERO
today!

H O N O R A R Y
W A L K T H R O U G H

Join us in honoring
veterans by walking
through the latest cycle of
Santee Hometown Heroes
Banners on the Mast
Boulevard Veterans
Memorial Bridge. These
banners will be displayed
on the bridge through June
2025. Thanks to all who
served our country and
participated in our
program.



  

W H O  A R E  O N  T H E  B A N N E R S ?

H O W  T O  A P P L Y
For more information scan the QR code or
visit the City of Santee's website at
www.CityofSanteeCA.gov.

M I L I T A R Y  S U P P O R T
The City of Santee has two adopted Marine Units
since 2003 and works to provide resources for
their members and members' families.

Marine Heavy Helicopter Squadron • HMH - 462 &
2nd Battalion, 1st Marines "The Professionals"

Walter Witzen | E5 | Navy | 1957-1963

Adam C. Braun | Petty Officer Second Class | Navy | 1994-1998 

Adris T. Hasan | Sergeant | Marine Corps | 2007-2015

Alan Grow | Master Chief Petty Officer | Navy | 2000-2023  

Daniel X. Maes | E7 | Navy | 1972-1975

Kalvin “Dre” Stafford II | E7 | Navy | 2002-2022

Max Wiltz | Chief Petty Officer | Navy | 1957-1963 

Philip C. Meyer | E4 | Army | 1971-1974

Randy M. Morris | ENCS | Navy | 1987-2013

Reade Atkinson | Navy | Presently Serving 

Richard J. Spurgeon | Sergeant | Army | 2011-2018 

Theodore Andreas | Navy 


